Prayer Needed for Our Nicaraguan Family

October 17, 2016

After 8 days in the hospital, baby Belén is at home with Oswaldo and Heydi. | spoke with
Oswaldo this morning and they will take the baby to the doctor several times this week to be

sure she continues to strengthen.

We are grateful for your prayers and for the donations for the hospital expenses. We received
sufficient donations to cover all the medical expenses so far, and to cover any that might come
up in the next days.

Please take a moment to pray for our Nicaraguan family. Almost all of our dearest ones here




in Nicaragua are suddenly having serious medical issues.

Many of you know these wonderful friends and we know you will want to lift up their needs to
our Lord.

You can visit our website at WWw.jodykennedy.com

or
mobile.jodykennedy.com

Share this with someone!

One great way you can introduce our vision to
others is to forward this email to someone else.
Think of someone you would like to be with on
mission.
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at any time on the website.)
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